
 

 

Our Ref:  AKB/kmd/y11/post16IAG 
 
14 October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Post-16 IAG and Exam Preparation Evening 
Thursday, 7th November 2024, 5.45-8.00pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to Oldbury Wells School Post-16 IAG and Exam Preparation evening 
on Thursday, 7th November, 5.45pm-8pm. 
 
This has become an annual event which will provide our Year 11 pupils and parents/carers 
with access to IAG (Information, Advice and Guidance) from most local Post-16 providers, as 
well as giving some practical, subject specific revision and exam preparation advice. 
 
Year 11 students only will be invited to the revision and exam preparation part of the evening 
which will be held from 5.45pm in the East Hall, Oldbury Wells School.  The aim is to help 
equip pupils and parents/carers with knowledge and strategies to help navigate the important 
period of time which takes us through from mock exams onto the actual GCSE examination 
window. 
 
Alongside this, we will also be hosting the post-16 pathways/career part to the evening which 
will take place 6.00pm-8.00pm in the Sports Hall, Oldbury Wells School.  This has the aim 
of providing the necessary information to enable our pupils to make informed decisions about 
their next steps.  The application process begins in earnest over the next two months and as 
such this is a very important event.  We will also be inviting Year 9 and 10 pupils to this part of 
the evening so that families can begin to think about next steps, following GCSE studies. 
 
We would be grateful if you could indicate your intention to attend the event on the reply slip 
attached. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
April Bishell 
Assistant Head teacher, Personal Development 

 
Year 11 Post-16 & IAG Meeting – Thursday, 7 November 2024 
 
 We will*  will not  be attending the Post 16/IAG evening. 
 

*Number of people attending:       
 
 
Student Name:        Form:      
 
 


